
 

 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

School Photos 

During Week 7 (Monday, 27 May to Friday, 31 May), Kapture Photography will be 
visiting our school to take our school photos. 

 
Today (or tomorrow), every student will take home a personalised flyer from 
Kapture Photography containing your child’s unique codes for ordering school 
photos online.  
 
The school code for photo orders and further information is T6EBYU. Your child’s 
unique code is also required, which is on your child’s personalised flyer. If the 
flyer is misplaced, please email piarawaters.ps.admin@education.wa.edu.au for 
your child’s code.  

 

Sibling Photographs 

Sibling Photographs will be taken from 8:00 am (to approximately 9:00am), Monday, 27 May to Friday, 
31 May. 
 
Sibling photos can ONLY be ordered online. Once you receive the personalised flyers for your 
children, it is important that you order your sibling photo early to avoid missing out! Sibling orders 
close 12pm sharp, on Friday, 24 May. 

 
Kapture have scheduled sibling photography as follows, however if you absolutely cannot make 
the designated day, please book another day. If Kindy students do not attend on the designated 
day, please also book another day. 
 

• Monday 27 May: Surnames A – D 

• Tuesday 28 May: Surnames E - H 

• Wednesday 29 May: Surnames I – M 

• Thursday 30 May: Surnames N - R 

• Friday 31 May: Surnames S – Z 
 
 

Class and Individual Photographs 

The schedule for class and individual photographs will be included in our parent update over the 
weekend. If a student is absent on their class photograph day, they will still have an individual 
photograph taken on another day. 

 
You need to order your photos within 10 calendar days of photo day to receive discount photo day 
prices (the deadline for this is Monday, 10 June). Late orders are handled separately to the school 
delivery and incur a $30 custom service charge. All photo orders are completed online at Kapture 
Photography. 

 

Student leader, faction captain and the Year 6 graduation photograph will be taken in Term 4. 

 

 

Miss Alison Ramm  
Principal 

https://kapture.com.au/
mailto:piarawaters.ps.admin@education.wa.edu.au
https://kapture.com.au/
https://kapture.com.au/

